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Comments: I am opposed to the southern expansion of Grand Targhee Resort. 

My concerns are for wildlife's south facing habitat. Teton Canyon is a community treasure and is well used.

Putting pressure on wildlife in winter from the top down when people and dogs already affect wildlife from the

creek bottom is simply a bad idea for wildlife and the people enjoying a quiet relatively wild Teton Canyon. 

I am not opposed to a second restaurant and the already approved real estate development at Grand Targhee

and the requisite special septic systems for those things. The resort can still attract more skiers by opening its

boundaries to the south. 

Don't approve it. Just say no. 


